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February 4, 2021
Catholic Schools Week is upon us and we are having a blast!  Here are just a few of the activities that have kept us busy this week. 
· Monday:  We had “Fairy Tale Day” and the medallion hunt began, we do not have a winner yet, keep listening for the daily clues.  Our afternoon was dedicated to making cards for the Confirmation students.    

· Tuesday:  “Hawaiian Day” consisted of doing service projects for the nursing home and playing bingo in the afternoon.  
· Wednesday:  Our theme was “Mismatch Day”.   
· Congratulations to Madison Hennen for taking first place in the spelling bee!
· The afternoon consisted of mini sessions.  We had dancing, art projects, painting and photography. 

· Thursday:  We had Adoration with the Sisters of Mary Morningstar.  The theme was “Sports/Jersey Day”.  Our afternoon activity was the Gaga Pit Tournament complete with a concession stand and announcers. 
Tomorrow is “Career Day”.  Dress in your desired career or job uniforms.  We will be having a Talent Show for our afternoon activity.     

School Mass next Wednesday, February 10th at 10:30 am will be led by the 7th and 8th grades.  
We will hold parent/teacher conferences on Wednesday, February 11th from 3-6:00pm.  Please reach out to your child’s teachers to arrange for meeting times, either in person or via Zoom.  

On Saturday, February 13th, we will be holding a Catechesis of the Good Shepherd project day in the Atrium from 9 am to noon.  During this time we will be making new works for the atria.  We will be cutting, laminating, printing, tracing, painting, sewing and woodburning, all while we learn more about CGS.  Please let us know if you plan on attending so we may properly plan for COVID requirements.  All are welcome!
Schoenstatt Girls Group will begin meeting in person at the Knights Hall starting February 22, 2021, at 3:15 PM!!  St. Edward School COVID guidelines will be followed.  Please let us know if your daughter will be attending.  If you have any questions, please contact:  schgirlsyouth.mn@schsrsmary.org
The Catholic United Financial raffle ticket sale will continue through the month of February with the last day to turn in tickets being Friday, February 26th.
Just a reminder, if you are needing 2020 payment information for tuition, summer program or after school care, just log in to your RenWeb account and click on the 2020 Payment Summary tab.
Included in this week’s parent folder is a letter from the New Ulm Diocese Director of Schools, Michelle Kramer and Postcards regarding “The Flurry of Fun” online auction.  Please look for them.
May God Bless,

Mrs. Garvey
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